



SUBJECT: Level 2 Coaching Course: Europe 2010

Registration Acknowledgement & Welcome Letter

Dear L2 Registrant,

Firstly on behalf of the sport globally and specifically the European Touch Development Committee (soon to become the European Touch Federation), I would like to congratulate you on the motivation and commitment to register for the upcoming Level 2 Coaching Course program and confirm that your registration has been confirmed.

Except for a small handful of folk, I would have had the pleasure of meeting you during the L1 Coaching Course program either last year or back in 2008. I hope you have continued to apply some of the knowledge you gained and learnt a little more about the wonderfully satisfying, but sometimes frustrating role of coaching.

The L2 course involves some prior homework and you should have received an information sheet that outlines some of the work you will need to do before the workshop. Much of the L2 content is an extension of the L1 material. The course also requires you to analyse a number of TD from a DVD package that you should receive well before the workshop. You will be required to research those TD and undertake an analysis of both the attacking team and the defending team - and explain your analysis to us all at the workshop.

You will also need to complete your "Home Study Workbook". That aspect involves you undertaking some research into the various aspects of the L2 syllabus and recording your answers on / in the digital workbook. You may either do that in hard copy or retain it in digital format – in either manner that document needs to be assessed before you can achieve the L2 accreditation.

Prior to the L2 workshop you will also be allocated a topic on which you will have to prepare and deliver a 20 minute presentation. You may wish to do that as a practical session or in the workshop classroom environment, using a PowerPoint, video, DVD or other presentation techniques. That presentation, together with a practical assessment (in a competition and in a training session) will also count towards your L2 qualification.

Again, thank you for your interest in coaching and I look forward to catching up shortly. Best regards,

Dennis Coffey

TFA National Coaching Director

FIT Secretary General

L2 Course Deliverer

10th April 2010